The Honourable Scott Emerson MP
Minister for Transport and Main Roads
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Your ref: Petition 2089-13

Mr Neil Laurie

The Clerk of the Parliament
Parliament House

George Street

Brisbane QIid 4000

Dear Mr La{e/\ € ‘{/

| refer to my interim response about the Bribie Island Road and Old Toorbul Point
intersection and the speed limit along this section of road.

The Department of Transport and Main Roads advises the investigations and review of the
speed limit are continuing and are taking longer than expected. It is expected that the
investigations and review will be completed by mid-June 2013.

The department will liaise with Mrs France about the intersection and will write direct to the
Member once the information is available.

Yours sincerely
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Scott Emerson MP
Minister for Transport and Main Roads
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Dear Mr,l;'éuri/:y &/
I refer to a petition number 2069-13 lodged with the Legislative Assembly by Mrs Lisa

France MP, Member for Pumicestone on 5 March 2013, about the Bribie Island Road and
Old Toorbul Point intersection and the speed limit along this section of road.

I am advised the Department of Transport and Main Roads is investigating the concerns
raised about the intersection and will undertake a full review of the speed limit through this
area as part of these investigations.

The investigations are expected to be completed by late April 2013. | will write to you again
once further information is available.

Yours sincerely

s/

———

-‘u-'-_'-—'-__-——-—_
Minister for Transport and Main Roads



